
Health and Physical Education 

Schools are required to consult their 

community every 2 years on their 

Health and PE Statement

responded to 

the survey

of those who answered the survey endorsed our draft Health and PE 

curriculum statement 

88%

 

 

 

 

 

Consultation 2023

Community Survey Report

169

This Health and PE statement 
can now be confirmed.

This statement is in place for 
the next 2 years.  

We will keep you informed when our programmes are happening via

Our next community Health 
PE Consultation will take 
place in 2025.
 

Emails Newsletter Parent info evenings Links to programmes

Parents do have the option to withdraw 
their child from a programme. They will 
be provided alternative work in another 
learning space. 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey.

Mellons Bay School is inclusive and will 
continue to run the programmes that have 
served us well.  A list of these programmes 
can be found on our school website.

A summary of findings from our survey and responses to the original community 
questions can be found on our school website under 'Updates'.

https://www.mellonsbay.school.nz/updates
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/6319a5c831e15c7636102d90/t/64e3e03662229a62690cedd9/1692655670997/2023+Health+and+Physical+Education+Summary+of+Findings+%281%29.pdf





